
Parish Clergy: Fr. David Potter STL MA PhD Parish Priest; Revd Paul Whitehead, Deacon.    

Web: www.liverpoolsouthpastoralarea.org.uk  Postal address for all communications: St Francis of Assisi Rectory,                      

Earp Street, Garston, Liverpool  L19 1RT.          

Office hours: Monday and Thursday, 9.00 am - 3.00 pm; Friday, 8.00 am - 12 Noon.  Telephone: 0151 427 4015  

Newsletter items: to Janet Keefe, Parish Administrator by 12noon, Thursday.  E-Mail: sfa@rcaolp.co.uk      StWilfridGarston        

The Parish of St Wilfrid,  Newsletter 

  Incorporating the Four Church Communities of Garston, Grassendale and Allerton. 

Holy Trinity, St Francis of Assisi, St Bernadette, St Austin 

Thirty-Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Year C 

Year 2 
Sunday 6th November 2022 

DAY FEAST LITURGY TIMES  MASS INTENTION 

Saturday      

5th                          

November  

Sunday Vigil Mass 
SFA 

SFA  

5.15pm   

6.00pm 

Confessions 

Mass (Barbara Shaw, Sick) 

Sunday        

6th                       

November 

Thirty- Second     

Sunday of Ordinary 

Time Year C 

SFA 

SFA 

SFA 

SFA 

8.45am            

9.30am 

11.15am   

12.30pm 

Confessions                                                                                   
Mass (Parishioners)                                                                                                          

Mass (Daniel Klepper, Anniversary)                                             

Baptisms 

Monday        

7th                   

November  

Weekday in Ordinary 
Time 

SFA  

SFA 

SFA 

8.30am 

9.10am 

9.30am 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                

Morning Prayer 

Mass Pious List)                                              

Tuesday        

8th              

November  

Weekday in Ordinary 
Time 

 SFA                 

              

9.30am              

 

Service of the Word 

Wednesday   

9th                   

November 

Feast of the                  
Dedication of the 
Lateran Basilica 

 SFA 

                    

9.30am       

      

Service of the Word                                                                          

Thursday      

10th           

November  

 

                                                         

SFA                          

            

 

                                 

 

 

No Mass or Service of the Word 

                

Friday            

11th           

November 

 

      

SFA 

 

             

 
No Mass or Service of the Word 

Saturday       

12th                 

November  

Memorial of                    
St. Josaphat, Bishop 

and Martyr 

 

SFA 

SFA 

SFA 

SFA  

        

9.10am 

9.30am 

5.15pm   

6.00pm 

                                                                                             
Rosary 

Mass (Pious List) 

Confessions 

Mass (John Hollingworth Birthday Rem) 

Next Sunday 

13th                             

November 

                                   

Thirty-Third Sunday 

of Ordinary Time 

Year C &                

Remembrance    

Sunday 

        

SFA 

SFA    

SFA  

 

                

8.45am                   

9.30am                

11.15am    

 

Confessions                                                                                       

Mass (Edmund Unsworth RIP) with laying of Remembrance 
Wreath                                                                                      
Mass (Parishioners)                                                                                     



                                                                                                                             

We pray for Luca Smith and Emily Rose Barnes, who are being Baptised in our Parish this 

weekend. Please keep them and their families in your prayers. 

Baptism 

 

 

 

Refer to Parish Newsletter 

for  future updates 

0151 427 4015 

Weddings 

 

 
 

By Appointment               

with the Parish Priest.  

0151 427 4015 

 Sacrament of  

Reconciliation 

Confessions 

 

 

                

Saturday 5.15 to 5.45pm                

Sunday 8.45 to 9.15am 

Carmelite Monastery 

MARYTON GRANGE 

The sisters are all continuing to support us 

with their prayers. 

You can request special prayers from the 

community through the Liverpool South                  

Pastoral Area Website 

55 years of the Abortion Act 

 

27 October 2022 marked 55 years since the Abortion 
Act received Royal Assent in 1967. Since then, a                     

staggering 10,021,618 unborn babies have lost their 
lives to abortion across England, Wales and Scotland. 

Right To Life UK have released a short two-minute video 

called The Ten Million, which attempts to illustrate what 

the UK has lost through the death of these millions of         

people. They are encouraging people to share the video 

with friends and family who may find it of interest: 

www.righttolife.org.uk/thetenmillion  

THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

 

Parents who have completed the Baptism preparation 

course and need to arrange a date for their child’s  baptism 

should contact the parish office to do that. Parents who 

have not completed a Baptism preparation course, contact 

the  parish office to book  onto the course.                                             

You need to book onto the course, to secure your place.  

 
 

 

 

Universal Synod on Synodality:                                                                                               
For a Church open to everyone - video from Pope Francis 

 
“The synodal process that we are following is entering its second stage. In this stage, the goal is the same: "to synod." 
That is to say, "to walk together."…"It's not about gathering opinions, nor holding a parliament," but rather "listening 

to each other in our diversity and opening doors to those who are outside the Church."                                          

https://www.indcatholicnews.com/news/45631  

Other News & Information with Dates for Your Diary 

Knights of St. Columba Council 9 

Congratulations to all the walkers who took part in 
the Knights of St Columba Sponsored walk and for 

their generosity in supporting the Asylum Link   
Merseyside through this action. A final total of all 
the monies collected will be published shortly. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

On Sunday, 13th November after the 9.30am Mass 

there will be a coffee morning in the Parish Meeting 

Rooms where you will be able to buy tea, coffee, 

scones and fruit tarts.                                            

Please support this worthwhile cause. 

IRENAEUS CENTRE 
The Irenaeus Centre is open for 10am – 4pm Mon–Thurs, Great Georges Rd. Waterloo, L22 1RD 

Eucharistic ministry training: 12 November 22. The next training for Eucharistic ministers is on the                                   
12th of November with further dates on 18th February 23, and 20th May 23. You will need to be recommended 

for the course by your parish priest. If you require more information, contact moira@irenaeus.co.uk  

Scripture morning: 10 November at 10.30. “Over 4 sessions at the Irenaeus Centre, using music, story and                   
contemporary theology participants will reflect on Matthew’s Gospel and the challenge of living in the modern 

world. Participants can attend as many sessions as they like.” 

https://righttolife.org.uk/thetenmillion
https://www.indcatholicnews.com/news/45631
mailto:moira@irenaeus.co.uk


 Other News & Information with Dates for Your Diary 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word  Little Church 
 

It’s great  that, through the generosity of some of our catechists, children at the 9.30 a.m. Mass each  Sunday will 
be able to celebrate the Liturgy of the Word together in Little Church.                                                                              
This is suitable for children aged from Reception to Year 4. Children will 
listen to the  readings/ Gospel of the day followed by a discussion and     

activity. No adults may be present in the room other than two DBS checked                   
catechists. The children and adults will sanitise their hands as they leave 

church and again when                  returning to church. 
 

If any person over 18 years of age would be prepared to volunteer their               
services to help out on a rota                 basis (subject to a DBS check) that 

would be very much appreciated!                                                                                              
Please give your name and contact details to the Parish Office by email or by phone. 

 

www.liverpoolsouthpastoralarea.org.uk — for newsletters, information and MORE 

November Pious List 

If you would like your deceased relatives and friends to be remembered at Mass throughout November, please 
take an envelope from the church porch and 

return it with the names of those whom you wish to be included listed inside. It is customary to place an                   
offering in the envelope as well. Most weekday  

Masses in November will be offered for the repose of the souls of those named on                               
the Pious List.  

From the beginning, the Church has honoured the memory of the dead and offered                   
prayers in suffrage for them, above all the Eucharistic 

Sacrifice, so that, thus purified, they may attain the beatific vision of God.                             
(Catechism of the Catholic Church 1032)                     

NOVEMBER INDULGENCES FOR THE FAITHFUL DEPARTED  
 

A plenary indulgence, applicable to the souls in purgatory, is granted to those who 

          a) on any day in November, visit a cemetery and pray for the departed; 

          b) on any day in November, visit a church or an oratory and recite the Our Father and the Creed.  

 

A partial indulgence, applicable to the souls in purgatory, is granted to the faithful         
who devoutly recite the prayer Eternal Rest … on any date. 

 

As with all indulgences, these are granted on fulfilment of the necessary conditions, 
i.e. Confession, Communion and prayers for the Holy Father’s intentions. 

The Holy Father’s intention for November 2022 is “We pray for children who are                     
suffering, especially those who are homeless, orphans and victims of war. 

May they be guaranteed access to education and the opportunity to experience family affection”.  

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention  for November 

Children Who Suffer 

We pray for children who are suffering, especially those who are homeless, orphans, and                           

victims of war; may they be guaranteed access to education and the opportunity to                                            

experience family affection.  

http://www.liverpoolsouthpastoralarea.org.uk/


                                                                                                                                                                                                        

For those whose anniversaries which occur at this time: Kenneth John Smith, Edith Ross, Vincent O’Reilly, 

Rita Brown, Edith Mercer, May Oliver, Peter Davies, Margaret Elizabeth Curley, Jean Foy, George Mason, John 

Vincent McCann, Anastasia Rotherham, Keith Thomas Whiteside, Jean Ranson, Francis Palmer (Jnr), Ann 

McGeehan, Winnie Coward, Anne O’Malley, Catherine Lewis, George Curley, Patricia Crump, Michael Millea, Philip 

Roscoe, Peggy Galvin, Bernadette Kewley, Anthony Francis Glennon, Dennis Michael McMaster (SB), Francis 

Anthony Clarke, Ellen Murray, John Patrick O’Meara, Patrick Doyle, Kathleen Jones, May Mullany, Margaret Wilson, 

Frank Clarke, James Myers, Harry Mason, Mary Flanagan. 

For those who are sick: 

Sean Armstrong, Joseph Ball, Linda Barry, Elaine Keane, Mary O’Neill, Tom Kenwright, Greg McCullough, 

Gerard Doyle, Murial Mitchell, David Parry, Paul Roberts, John Tallon, Nicholas Cavanagh, Eileen Fowler, 

Bethany Gaunt, Peter Thomas, Michael Hogan, Margaret Glennon, John Riding, Gerard Hughes, Paul Connor, 

Chris Doyle, Kenneth Shillcock, Robert Jost, Pat Toner, Jane Shanley, Gore Davitan, Keith Garcia, Tracy Hobson, 

Gerard Murphy, Michael Peter Holmes, Christopher Brown, Philip Hendrick, Dorothy Lynch, Michael Holmes, 

Susie Bell, Barbara Brooks, Pam Foster, James Dutton, David Brookfield, Shannon McGrath, Fred Keegan, 

Eithne McCormack, Frank Hyland, Betty Needham. 

Those who have recently died: Of your charity, pray for the repose of the soul of Robert Cross whose funeral 

will be celebrated on Wednesday at Springwood Crematorium. May he rest in peace and rise in glory.   

The funeral service of the late Tuccia Hoyen-Chung (former parishioner of St. Austin’s) is being held at            

St. Charles Church, Aigburth Road on Friday, 11th November at 1.45pm. 

Liverpool Roman Catholic Archdiocesan Trustee Inc. Registered Charity Number : 23709  

SUPPORTING OUR PARISH FINANCIALLY 
ONLINE AND BY STANDING ORDER 

Whilst we are still not back to normal, it is very 
helpful if those who are able, could contribute to 

the parish  
by means other than cash or cheques.   

The Archdiocese of Liverpool has provided a way  
of contributing online.   

If you would like to contribute in this way please 
visit  

https://donate.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/st-wilfrid-
liverpool  

To donate by Standing Order,  
please contact the Parish Office  
and a form will be sent to you. 

 Thank you all for your support  
at this time and always. 

LIGHT OF TRUTH: An Apostolate of the                                             
Dominican Sisters of St Joseph 

https://www.lightoftruth.uk/ is now live.  

There are a     variety of online courses available which 
you can join at                                                                                          
https://www.lightoftruth.uk/join  

Starting Thursday 15 November 7:30 – 9pm 

The Mass:  

https://www.lightoftruth.uk/event-details/the-mass-
anchoring-your-faith-2022-11-15-19-30 

If anyone is suffering from the effects of alcohol, call John 

on 07525440113 

St. Austin’s School Admissions September 2023  

Any child born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 
2019 will be due to start reception class September 
2023.  The deadline for submitting your application forms to 
both the Local Authority and our school is 15th January 
2023.  We will be holding 4 meetings for parents/carers to 
have a look around the school and collect all the relevant 
forms. There will be a maximum of 2 adults per child                
allowed to attend, and strictly no children are allowed on this                   
occasion.  You must book a place at one of these meetings 
via our school office on 0151 427 1800 or                                     
email enquiries@st-austins.co.uk 

Tuesday 8th November – 9.15am – 10.15am              

Thursday 17th November – 9.15pm – 10.15pm 

Tuesday 22nd November – 4.30pm – 5.30pm            

Tuesday 10th January – 4.30pm – 5.30pm 

 You can collect the relevant information at the school office or 
email enquiries@st-austins.co.uk to request a form                       
electronically. There is a maximum of 30 adults per                    
meeting. You will be shown around the school by our                             
year 6 children.  

Piety Stall 

Christmas cards, Advent Calendars and gifts are available  

from the Piety stall from this weekend. There is a fantastic 

range to choose from at very reasonable prices, so stock 

up now to avoid disappointment. 

Holy Trinity School 

Will be holding an open evening for new parents to view our 

Nursery on Monday 21st November 2022 from 4.00pm to 5pm 

Missio Boxes 

Kay Smith, who has been our Parish Missio Representative for the 

last 35 years is stepping down. If you feel you can take over this role 

in our Parish, please contact the Parish Office and we will contact 

Missio with  your name and contact details. 

https://donate.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/st-wilfrid-liverpool
https://donate.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/st-wilfrid-liverpool
https://www.lightoftruth.uk/
https://www.lightoftruth.uk/join
https://www.lightoftruth.uk/event-details/the-mass-anchoring-your-faith-2022-11-15-19-30
https://www.lightoftruth.uk/event-details/the-mass-anchoring-your-faith-2022-11-15-19-30
mailto:enquiries@st-austins.co.uk
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